



2SPIRIT PEOPLE OF MANITOBA INC. ELECTS A NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND BIDS FAREWELL TO CO-FOUNDER AND LONG-TIME BOARD PRESIDENT DR. ALBERT MCLEOD.

December 13, 2021, Winnipeg MB - On November 25, 2021, 2Spirit People of Manitoba Inc. hosted its Annual General Meeting. The membership elected seven new board members during the event and bid farewell to long-time Board Chair Elder Dr. Albert McLeod.

This election and Albert's departure marks a new era for our organization. Albert's work, advocacy and kindness is legendary in the Indigenous 2SLGBTQQIA+ community. We will have very big shoes to fill in this transition, and Albert will be sorely missed.

The organization wishes to congratulate and welcome the new Executive of the Board and our general board members:

Chair: Albert Beck (He/She/They)

Co-Chair: Dr. Chantal Fiola (She/Her)

Treasurer: Elder Charlotte Nolin (She/Her)

Secretary: Debra Barrett (She/Her)

Dene Guillas (He/Him)

Amanda Burton (She/Her)

Lucy Fowler (She/They)

Gav Lafreniere (She/He)

Bianca Fox (She/Her)

Yahnel Tait (She/Her)

2Spirit People of Manitoba Inc. plans to host a public farewell event for Elder Dr. Albert McLeod in the Spring of 2022. This event will provide community members, partners, and collaborators with an opportunity to extend their gratitude to Albert for his years of service.

30 -

For Media Inquiries contact:

Albert Beck, Board Chair

2Spirit People of Manitoba Inc.

Email: abeck202020@gmail.com